KING COUNTY

TWO STOLEN 1957 CHEVY BEL AIRS

September 26, 2012

Between 9/21/12 & 9/22/12, the pictured 1957 turquoise Chevy Bel Air, with a
white rag top, in mint condition was stolen from Burien City Garage, 14926
Ambaum Blvd SW, in Burien. At the time of the theft, a restored license plate
used on antique cars was on the vehicle — plate #402553A (see photo on right).

Between 9/21/12 & 9/23/12, a 1957 red Chevy Bel Air (WA license plate
CV18981) with exhaust pipes running down each side was stolen from the parking
lot of Harvey Auto Service, 14501 15" Av NE, in Shoreline. (Car not pictured)

If you see either vehicle, please call 9-1-1 & reference this bulletin. If you have
any information about the possible location of either vehicle, please contact Burien
Detective Skaar at 206-296-3320.
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